Trunk or Treat
Kingston Recreational Department

Our Trick or Trunk Halloween party will be Saturday October 23, 2021, at the Rec Center, from 6-8pm 
If you are interested in doing a trunk please call, text, or email me (603) 531-3337and I will give you more details to make this another wonderful Halloween party! We had about 250 people there last year!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, if you are interested in doing an area for a Haunted Walk, as we have done the last few years, please contact Monique Sands, who is coordinating this. (Cell- 603—860-7845) 
Let me know if you have any questions! 
Thanks!
Paul 
